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Comments: Hello,

In this matter there should be reasonable access to lands for snowmobile use in the winter and ATV use in the
summer. We all understand that some areas may need to be closed to let an area heal from our activities.
However all we are seeing is closures and not seeing other areas open for use. This is unacceptable.



